From: Cathy Bayne [mailto:cjbayne@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 17,2014 12:12 PM

To: Reg-Comment

Subject: Ozark Society Proposal

>
> To Whom It May Concern:

>

> | am currently in California, unable to attend the public meeting in Harrison. | support the petitioners'
proposal to change the regulations 4 and 5.

>

> Because of the fragile ecology of the Buffalo River watershed and its importance to the quality of life,
the economic impact of tourism to the area, and simply the morality of preserving the resources we've
been given stewardship of, | believe ADEQ should make the changes recommended in this proposal.

>

> Thank you for allowing me to give my input.

>

> Cathy Bayne

> 3351 Hwy 254E

> Leslie, AR. 72645

>



